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Dear Patrick Brennan,

{ am very concerned about the proposed CRC. | don't think that expanding the number of lanes is the
right decision. With everything we know about global climate change we should be doing everything we
can to reduce the number of cars on the roads. Expanding the lanes on the bridge doesn't do that. [t will
reduce traffic for a short period of time and then the lanes will fill back up and we will be left with the same
amount of traffic but more emission. This is not the right direction for our city. Please do the right thing
and do everything in your power to stop this project.

Sincerely,
Philip Brunner



